

His Majesty Preah Bat Samdech Preah Boromneath NORODOM SIHAMONI KING of CAMBODIA

To Mr Youk Chhang
Executive Director of the Queen Mother's Library
& the Documentation Center of Cambodia

Dear Mr Executive Director,

It was with sincere appreciation and deep gratitude that I received your thoughtful congratulatory letter, along with a copy of the Zaha Hadid architectural design book which details the design of the Queen Mother's Library, on the commemoration of the Twentieth Anniversary of my Coronation.

Your vision for the Queen Mother's Library inspires great hope for the future. I commend you and your colleagues at the Documentation Center of Cambodia for your unwavering dedication to this meaningful work. I have no doubt that the Queen Mother's Library will serve as a beacon school of learning, remembrance and unity.

I extend to you and your colleagues my best wishes of good health, longevity, happiness and success.

Mrwhamhamay